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Subject: Re: FOIA FWS-2017-00970 Status/FOIA Public Liaison Contact Information
From: "FOIA R4, FW4" <foiard@fws.gov>
Date: Wed, Nov 22, 2017 9:47 am
To: <heidi@hartsell-law.com>

Good Morning Ms. Mehaffey,
Yesterday was my first day back in the office. | have been on leave. The first response was just signed by the Regional Director

to be sent to the Solicitor's Office for review. | will maii those documents to the Solicitor's Office today so hopefully they will
receive them on Friday for review. | will check with the Program Point of Contact (POC) on a second response. Thanks!

V/R

Tiffany McClurkin

Government Information Specialist

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Coordinator
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

Southeast Region (Region 4)

1875 Century Blvd, Suite 214

Atlanta GA 30345

(E) foiard@tws.gov

On Tue, Nov 21, 2017 at 5:13 PM, <heidi@hartsell-law.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. McClurkin,

Please provide an update to our outstanding FOIA request. We have not received any documents to
date and would greatly appreciate them prior to the holidays. I called you earlier today but was
unable to reach you, I will call again in the morning.

! Heidi Mehaffey, Esq.
Fiorida Bar No: 118806
Robert N. Hartsell, P.A.
61 NE 1st Street, Suite C

Pompano Beach, Fliorida 33060
(954) 778-1052

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It
is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and
destroy all copies of the original message.




